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Thurston Elementary PTO

Movie Night is January 19th at Thurston

Dear Thurston Families,

We are exicted to invite you to our free Movie Night on January 19th. We will be showing My Neighbor
Totoro (1988) - a classic Japanese animated film by director Hayao Miyazaki. Doors open at 5:30p.m. and
the movie starts at 6. Bring your own blankets and pillows to sit on and a refillable water bottle or other
drink. We will be in the Multi-Purpose Room and the Gym at Thurston. The PTO will provide the popcorn!
We need a few adults to help make and pass out the popcorn, if you can help, please sign up here: Sign
Up to Help Make Popcorn at Movie Night

Please keep in mind this is a family event (not a drop off event). A parent must stay at the school with their
child.




Thank you, we are looking forward to seeing you there!
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